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Conference on The Bible in American Life

The Center for the Study of Religion and American Culture will host the Conference on the Bible in
American Life at the Sheraton Indianapolis City Centre, August 6-8, 2014. The Conference is the
culmination of the Center’s three-year study of how Americans use the Bible in their daily lives,
outside religious services. In addition to sixteen sessions, the conference will include a public plenary
talk by noted historian Mark Noll on “The Bible: Then and Now.” Read more and register for the
Conference here.

Young Scholars in American Religion 2014-2016

Twelve early-career scholars have been selected to participate in the Young Scholars in American
Religion program 2014-2016. The group, along with seminar leaders Laurie Maffly-Kipp and
Douglas Winiarski, will meet in Indianapolis on four occasions. Read more here.
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